
 
 
 
 
 
Project Name: Advising Department Renovation in Close-Hipp 
Project Number: H27-Z411 
Project Manager:  Ann Derrick 
 
April 17, 2020 
 
From: Kristen Moss 
 
To All Bidders: 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

CANCELLED (4/17/2020) 
 

The Advising Department Renovation in Close-Hipp project is hereby cancelled. 
 
SC Consolidated Procurement Code and Regulations Citations  
 
CODE 11-35-1710 Cancellation of invitation for bids or request for proposals 
 
Any solicitation under this code may be cancelled, or any or all bids or proposals may be rejected 
in whole or part as may be specified in the solicitation, when it is in the best interest of the State.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


